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The Dow Chem 6 cal Company
Mdand, Mchigan 48674

1803 Building
May 28,1997

1

l

Director of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,DC 20555

Dear Sir,

This letter is to advise you of the disposal of four Polonium 210, Static Master sources. All were
Model# IC 200 with an originial activity of 250 uCi cach. They were returned to NRD INC.,2937

,

Alt Blvd North, Grand Island, New York,14072 for disposal. Their NRC License number is |
13911811. The contact person is Tom Wilkinson - " ''73-7634. |

If there are any problems or questions concerning this shipment, please contact me at
517- 636-3463.
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Sincerely,
}

CL1Rw 1'

CarolPoirier
Health Physics Technologist k[h
Dow ChemicalCompany
1803 Building
Midland, Michigan 48674
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